
From: Keith Hurford [mailto:keith.hurford@millbrookpark.com]  

Sent: 01 December 2014 17:57 
To: John Dunwoody 

Cc: John E.Whelan 
Subject: RE: Natta 

 
 
‘Millbrook Park is a difficult site with a level change of 37m from north to south, this has presented 
many problems which, with Natta’s collaborative approach to delivering the Inglis Consortiums 
requirements, has been very welcome on this project. Their ability to work effectively alongside so 
many other contractors has contributed considerably to the successful delivery of the Millbrook Park 
scheme' 
 
Keith Hurford, Project Director, Millbrook Park. 
 
Regards Keith 
Keith Hurford 
Project Director - Millbrook Park 

M: 07740 482616 

 

 
 

c/o  
Project Office 

Millbrook Park 
Mill Hill 

London NW7 1SJ 

 
Telephone. Mobile 07740 482616 

 
Name & Registered Office: 
THE INGLIS CONSORTIUM LLP 
1 Callaghan Square 
Cardiff 
CF10 5BT 
Company No. OC361803 
 
This email and its attachments may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is 
addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of The Inglis 
Consortium LLP. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon 
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in 
error. Thank you for your co-operation. 
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